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DEPUTY MINISTER PINKY KEKANA TO PARTICIPATE IN YOUTH PARLIAMENT 
INTERACTIVE SESSION 

 
16 October 2020 

 

Deputy Minister Pinky Kekana will on the 16th of October 2020, participate in the Youth 

Parliament (interactive Session), convened under the following theme: “Youth Power: Growing 

the Economy together in a time of COVID 19”.    

 
The Deputy Minister will provide responses to the salient matters raised by the Youth of South 

Africa, at the Youth Parliament of 26 June 2020, on the topic titled : “Youth and the Fourth 
Industrial Revolution: Leveraging Opportunities Presented by the Fourth Industrial 
Revolution to Benefit the Youth” at 10:20 pm.   

 

The session will be attended by Young Parliamentarians (MPs), Young Members of Provincial 

Legislatures (MPLs), Provincial MEC’s as well as youth formations from all nine provinces.  

 

The Session will be broadcast on all Parliamentary Social Media Channels.  

 
Details are as follows: 
 
Date: Friday 16 October 2020 

Venue: Hybrid Session: Zoom Virtual Platform/National Assembly Chamber 

Time: 09h00 - 14h00 
 


